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THINGS TO CHECK OUT!

Please check us out on
Facebook at
https://www.facebook.com/p
leasantgroveschool 

and also our website at
www.pgroveschool.org 

REMINDERS

Basketball begins in January,
permission slips will be out
shortly

Harvest Dinner is right
around the corner! SEE
BELOW!!!

INDEPENDENT STUDY
Good school attendance is the first step in helping children
become successful in school. Frequent absences hurt a child's
academic performance. Although occasional student absences
cannot be prevented, we encourage regular student
attendance. 

When there must be an absence of three or more consecutive
school days, an Independent Study contract is available. You
must contact the office a minimum of two weeks in advance to
make arrangements.

Completed work must be turned in per the contract or the
absence will be unexcused.

EVENTS

November 14 - 17

Thanksgiving Break
November 20 - 24

Parent / Teacher conferences
with early dismissal at 12:30 pm

November 21 & 22
ELOP (previously known as
daycare) will have these 2 days
open for care.  More details to
follow

https://www.facebook.com/pleasantgroveschool
https://www.facebook.com/pleasantgroveschool
https://www.facebook.com/pleasantgroveschool
https://www.pgroveschool.org/


Making the Most of Parent Teacher Conferences
Parent/Teacher conferences will be held the week of November 14-17.

Students will be dismissed at 12:30 all week. Conferences are a great time
for parents and teachers to get together to review a student's academic

progress and plan for future success. 
Conference times are limited so make the most of your scheduled time. 

Arrive on time. Conferences are scheduled in 20 minute time periods.
Prepare your questions. Email any questions you may have to your teacher
prior to the conference. That way your child’s teacher can gather necessary

materials to answer your questions.
Prioritize. Select the most important points to discuss with the teacher.

Establish a team atmosphere. You’re the expert about your child and the
teacher is the expert on teaching kids at that grade level.

Continue the conversation. Stay on top of your child’s progress by periodic
phone conversations or through email. A parent-teacher conference

shouldn't be the only time parents and teachers connect. 








